
 
 

 

 
Please note: The content of this Advisory has been issued to inform members of RTANZ. It is for road freight 

transport industry circulation, not for media publication. It can be forwarded in its entirety to members of the 

association.  It cannot be reproduced, or printed in parts, under any logo other than Ia Ara Aotearoa Transporting 

New Zealand’s logo, without written permission from Transporting New Zealand. 
 

 

KA-36 Advisory –Waka Kotahi off road RUC claims policy position 

1 

9 November 2021 | File Ref: 1/14/6 |                                     Released by: Kerry Arnold 

 

 

Waka Kotahi off-road RUC clarification to assist 

refund context 

 
Recently, there has been growing interest from industry seeking clarification around what 

constitutes Waka Kotahi’s policy enabling Road User Charges (RUC) recoveries for off-road 

use. 

 

To provide an insight into the claims scenarios the detail can be sourced from the flowing link: 

https://www.nzta.govt.nz/assets/Vehicles/docs/policy-explaining-off-road.pdf 
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